

Traffic Calming Public Meeting

The City of Vallejo, with funding from the Community Development Block Grant, has evaluated the City Park, Country Club Crest, and South Vallejo neighborhoods for the implementation of traffic calming. The purpose of traffic calming is to increase pedestrian and bicycle safety, decrease vehicular speeds and to generally increase quality of life for the residents. Speeding and unsafe driving practices on residential streets are a concern to residents and to the City of Vallejo. Excessive speeds jeopardize both the safety and "livability" of our neighborhoods.

The City has already held one meeting for residents to provide input for each of the areas identified above. Based upon resident input and a neighborhood evaluation, a traffic calming plan has been developed. The upcoming public meetings are to present the proposed traffic calming plan to the three specific neighborhoods. The meetings will be held between September 10th and October 3, 2013.

All residents, within the three traffic calming areas are urged to attend. For additional information or questions regarding the traffic calming plan please contact:

Marty Hanneman 707-648-4300 mhanneman@ci.vallejo.ca.us